
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 23rd May 2018 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be running a ‘Zumba Club’ for pupils in Years 3&4.  The club will start on Tuesday 

12th June and run for four consecutive weeks from 3.00 p.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

 

If your child would like to participate in this club, please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Caldeira and Mrs Armstrong 

 

 

 

Zumba Club          Please complete and return to Mrs Caldeira or Mrs Armstrong 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………   Class: ………………………. 

 

 

My child would like to participate in Zumba Club.  After the club my child will: 

 

 
             Please tick option 

Be collected by ___________________________     

 

Go to Busy Bears      

  

 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………..    Parent/Guardian 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

